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Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have worked hard this year to further develop our ‘wellbeing’ strategies in school.  This term has seen the in-
troduction on our ‘Wellbeing Ambassadors/buddies’ across all year groups to support children to feel safe and hap-
py, particularly at lunchtimes. Our ‘Wellbeing Buddies’ are very enthusiastic and play a valuable role in helping 
everyone to feel happy and safe.  

At Nathaniel Newton, we are really passionate about ensuring all of our children are happy to come to school and 
feel included. However, we understand that there are times, when a little extra support may be needed. If you feel 
your child may need some emotional support, please contact Mrs Dicken (Mental Health Lead) or Mrs Taroni 
(Deputy Head) and we will be more than happy to help. You can contact us via the school office.   

 
 

  

We will be celebrating Mental Health Awareness week in 
school the week commencing Monday,13th May. We 
are encouraging all children to come to school on Mon-
day 13th May wearing something green for a small do-
nation. The theme this year is ‘Movement’. Therefore, 
throughout the week children will be engaging in lots of 
movement breaks, a circuit PE lesson and will be learn-
ing about how their brain works.  

Parent Workshop 

Thank you to all of the parents who supported the re-
cent Mental Health in Schools parents workshop on 
‘Anxiety’. We received some very positive feedback 
about the session and will be looking to arrange more 
workshops in the near future. Please look out for these 
dates when they are advertised.  



                                        Useful contacts 

 

Young Minds 

Parents, if your child has been denied support from CAMHS, or you are still waiting to be 
seen, Young Minds offer a parent support Helpline available on 0808 802 5544 from  

9:30am– 4pm Monday to Friday. You will be connected to one of their trained advisors 
who will listen to your concerns and offer support and advice.  

As we start to think about the next school year, 
children and parents may start to feel anxious. Here 
are some tips that you might like to use to help you 
to prepare:  

 


